
 

 
 
 

Update (February 28) – Road restoration on Narcoossee Rd 
  
Kissimmee, Fla. (Tuesday, February 28, 2023) — Due to the ongoing road restoration in the Narcoossee 
Rd area and public inquiry, Toho Water (Toho) is providing periodic in-depth updates regarding the 
restoration efforts. 
  
UPDATE DETAILS: 
All road depressions caused by the installation of the 24” water main have been repaired. The 
contractor has also completed the 20-foot water main segment at Majestic Oaks Circle. Final paving of 
these areas between Boggy Creek Rd and Cyrils Dr is tentatively scheduled for March 20, 2023 and will 
take approximately 2 weeks to complete. This work will take place Sunday through Thursday from 9 p.m. 
- 6 a.m. Schedules could change due to weather and unforeseen circumstances.  
  
The safety of everyone is of the upmost importance. Motorists and pedestrians are urged to use caution 
when approaching this area as lanes are temporarily shifted and workers may be present. Speed limits 
may be reduced and sidewalks possibly closed and diverted. 
  
TEMPORARY INCONVENIENCES 

• Noise and vibrations 
• Barricades and fencing for safety 
• Trucks, machinery and equipment 

BACKGROUND 
A water line was recently installed in the area to enhance pressure for Toho customers and meet the 
future needs of the growing community. An underground boring method was utilized to install the 
water line. This method minimizes the impact on area residents and the traveling public by eliminating 
the need for area excavation. Unfortunately, it was discovered that the installation caused three road 
depressions on Narcoossee Rd. The original road restoration plan had to be revised. 
  
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Contact: Toho Water Authority Project Manager Edwin Matos 
Phone: 407-944-5024 
Email: ematos@tohowater.com 
  
Please visit our News and Alerts section on www.tohowater.com for more project details and updates. 
 
 



 
 


